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Dear Resident,

Ref: CRWT0575: East Wick & Sweetwater Specified Infrastructure Works

We are writing to give you an update on the construction works to H14 Monier Road Bridge.

During the day on Friday 30th July 2021, the main section of the bridge will be opened to pedestrians
and cyclists. Work continues on the south and north sides of the bridge, and these will also open at
a later date.

The bridge will be fully open to buses at a later date, which will be confirmed in due course once
works at the eastern end of the bridge are complete.  In the meantime, there will be temporary signs
installed to help people crossing the bridge when they reach the Park, as well as a map of the area.
The new landscaped areas on the Park side of the bridge will also open this week.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation whilst Balfour Beatty’s Specified
Infrastructure Works continue on behalf of the London Legacy Development Corporation and its
appointed developer, East Wick and Sweetwater Projects. Our infrastructure works support the
delivery of East Wick and Sweetwater which includes the construction of new homes, schools,
commercial and retail developments.

Further information
If you do have any questions regarding the above, please get in touch with us by emailing
info@eastwickandsweetwater.co.uk with the subject: FAO Lizzie Forbes SIW or by contacting the
Balfour Beatty 24-hour helpline on 0800 121 4444. For further information on the project you can
visit the scheme dedicated website at www.eastwickandsweetwater.co.uk/SIW

Many Thanks
Lizzie Forbes
Project Communications Manager
For and on behalf of Balfour Beatty and the East Wick and Sweetwater Specified Infrastructure Works
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East Wick & Sweetwater Projects,
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